Children
Shine

Will your child be 3 on or before 1°* July 20207

If so they will be able to start their pre-school year in September 2020!
Please come along to our open afternoon and have a look around our lovely school!
Wednesday 4™ December - 3:30-4:30pm.
Staff will be available to talk to you and we will be able to give you information on the Nursery enrolment

process.
We look forward to meeting you!

You can also register your interest for a place in Ballyclare Nursery School by visiting our website.
www.ballyclarenurseryschool.co.uk




